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PROGRAM IN ECONOMIC POLICY 
MANAGEMENT (PEPM)

Columbia University’s School of 
International and Public Affairs’ 
Program in Economic Policy 
Management offers an intensive 
14-month program leading to a 
Master of Public Administration. 
The program provides rigorous 
graduate training in micro- and 
macroeconomics, management, 
finance and development policy, 
with a strong emphasis on the 
policy issues faced by devel-
oping countries. The program 
concludes with a three-month 

internship at the World Bank, 
International Monetary Fund or 
other public or private sector 
institutions.

Students may also pursue a focus 
in International Energy Manage-
ment and Policy, administered in 
cooperation with SIPA’s Center 
for Energy, Marine Transporta-
tion and Public Policy, to pre-
pare for work in the businesses, 
markets

and governance structures in-
volved in producing, transporting 
and marketing energy products.

The program also features a 
tailored lecture and workshop 
series, ranging from effective 
inflation targeting to understand-
ing financial crises.

The progran begins annually in 
early July. Applications are due 
the preceding January.

pepm@columbia.edu | 212-854-6982; 212-854-5935 (fax) | www.sipa.columbia.edu/academics/degree_programs/pepm

To learn more about SIPA, please visit: 

www.sipa.columbia.edu


